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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/00027/DISC

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:13 AM on 11 Feb 2019 from Mr Ian Upstone.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Cotefield Business Park Phase 2 Adj To Blossom Field Road Bodicote 

	Proposal:
	Discharge of Condition 9 (bin collection points) of 18/01309/REM 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Ian Upstone

	Email:
	ian.upstone@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Bodicote House White Post Road, Bodicote, Oxfordshire OX15 4AA



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Professional Bodies

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Having looked through the proposed bin collection points the only concern I have is that the bins would need to be taken back into the property after collection because having the bins out all the time will cause complaints from residents and litter being blown around the development.
This needs to be considered before planning is agreed.
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